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Dear Mr. Jones,

On behalf of Roberto Clemente Elementary School, | want to extend our heartfelt thanks to you
for taking the time to present to our students during Career Day. Your presentation was both
engaging and informative, and it provided our students with a valuable glimpse into the world
of entrepreneurship.

Your ability to convey the intricacies of your job and your passion for your career was truly
inspiring. The students were captivated by your stories and insights, and many of them have
expressed newfound interest in owning their own business due to your visit. Your enthusiasm
and willingness to answer their questions made a significant impact and helped to broaden
their understanding of the various career paths available to them.

We are grateful for your dedication to helping our students explore their future possibilities.
Your contribution has not only educated but also motivated them to think about their own
career aspirations and the steps they need to take to achieve their goals.

Thank you once again for your time, effort, and the shirts that you gave to the students and
staff. We hope to welcome you back in the future for more enriching experiences.

With sincere appreciation,

Ma. Blaise

Ms. Blaise
Schoo! Counselor
Roberto Clemente
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